
Questions: 

Q1) Would the use of a wireless 4G modem be allowed at the sites in the equipment room? 

Q2) I understand that the Institutions do not want to pay for the monthly internet/telco line costs but as the 

head end locations are within Corrections Canada property it is perhaps impossible for an outside third 

party to order an internet connection that would be set up within the property.  Is there a way to work 

together where the order could be done by CSC and either the monthly cost paid direct by the winning 

bidder or rebated on the monthly invoice?  Currently several of the Institutions have phone lines in place 

for the existing program guide but a dedicated internet connection would be the ideal solution especially 

for remote maintenance. 

Answers: 

A1 & 2) The Statement of Work – 1.7.1 states: “Television signal services that is a "one-way" signal without the 

possibility of a "cable modem" making outside contact with the Internet”.  From a technical perspective, 

both questions indicate external connectivity with the internet and would not meet the standard outlined 

in the statement of work.   

 


